To the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors,

Please protect our rangeland and scarce water resources. Vote NO to expansion of large cannabis
growing operations!

How can the county enforce regulations on additional grows when they aren't currently enforcing
laws against illegal grows? Greenhouses light up the night sky. Streams are tapped out!

We are in a severe drought! Don't allow more precious water to go up in smoke!

PLEASE VOTE NO TO CANNABIS GROWING EXPANSION!

Sincerely,

Donna Schindel



